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A reminder of dates for your Diaries;

SUMMER DATES

Start of Summer Term. Monday 25th April.

Monday May 2nd Bank Holiday (school closed)

Monday 9th May 8.30-9.30 stay and play

Monday 11th July Sports Day11.00 am (nursery closes at mid-day after sports day)

Thursday 14th July Teddy bear’s picnic. Nursery closes at 12.30

All children are invited to Sports day and the Teddy bears picnic in the summer.

STAY AND PLAY �8.30-9.30 Monday 9th May.

Please only 1-2 adults per child, otherwise it is a little over whelming for the children.
Please do drop in and have a look at your child’s scrapbook and early learning work.
Open to all children even if they don’t attend a Monday session.

PEOPLE WHO HELP US WEEK.
If any parent’s/grandparents would like to come in and talk to the children about people who help us and do any activity with the
children please come and see us.
Examples may be helping the children sew, brick laying, games etc. talking to the children about going to the doctor, dentist etc.

PARENT’S KEYPERSON MEETINGS. 6th-11th June
This is an opportunity for parents to come and have an informal chat at drop off or pick up with your child’s keyperson and see
your child’s early learning journal. (Appointment times will be arranged nearer the time.)
We will be able to give you information on your child’s progress and development, tips on being ready for school and what we
have been working on this term. For instance, rhyming words, extending vocabulary, pencil control, phonics, numeracy and what
the children could practice at home to be school ready.

SPORTS DAY Monday 11th July. 11am
Our annual Sports Day is held on the recreation ground behind the school. All the children are involved in the events. This is
always such a fun occasion and we hope as many Parents, siblings and Grandparents will be able to attend. The event will finish
at mid-day. Parents are welcome to bring a picnic to enjoy on the field after the event. Nursery will be closed for the afternoon.

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC, END OF TERM PARTY. Thursday 14th July

The children will be outside playing lots of games, running around, treasure hunting and eating tasty snacks with their bears.
Children who do not normally attend a Thursday are invited from 10-12.30 Please dress in fun clothes suitable for outdoor play.
Party food will be provided by the Nursery.

EXTENDED ACTIVITIES
A list of the term’s extended activities is attached to the email. We are also led daily by the children’s interests and use the
Montessori equipment to enhance their learning.

UNIFORM
Please label all uniform. Children will need sunhats in the hot weather. Please apply sun cream before children come to
school on hot days.
Crocs and flip flops are not safe for the children in the playground. Please could children wear doodles or shoes so that they
can safely climb and run.

Packed Lunches
Part of our Early years and OFSTED requirements are to encourage healthy, balanced and nutritious meals. Please no sweets,
crisps or chocolate in packed lunches and all children need a named water bottle with just water. We will be spending



even more time outside this term and we take the water bottles outside. The no nut and peanut butter policy remains due to some
children being allergic to nuts.
We regularly discuss with the children topics such as, healthy foods, treats, recycling, where does milk come from etc .

Telephone numbers.
For our records, please keep us up to date with any new telephone numbers and e-mail addresses.
Please do refer to our website if you need information on term dates, newsletters, policies and general information. It will be
updated again by the end of this week. www.ladybirdbosham.co.uk

Please do not hesitate to contact myself, or your child’s key person if you have any queries or problems.
Best wishes,

Charlotte.

http://www.ladybirdbosham.co.uk
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